
CACC Board of Directors 

Slate for 2018-2019 Term – To be voted on at the June 9 General Membership Meeting 

Chambre Beauvais – Chambre is a professional chef who has volunteered at the Wheatland Festival 
food concession kitchen for decades. He works for Earthy Delights, a gourmet food purveyor. He brings a 
business perspective to the Board, and is running as a new Board member. 

Connie Beauvais – Connie has been a member of the board for over 10 years. She is the coordinator for 
the annual Wheatland Festival food concession, and serves as a member of the Fund Raising Committee. 

Ann Hunt – Annie is a founding member of CACC and has served as Treasurer for the past 20 years. She 
is a co-coordinator at the annual Wheatland Festival food concession, assists with the editing and 
writing of the CACC newsletter, and was executive director from 1983 to 1999. She chairs the Ways and 
Means Committee, and is a retired Human Resource Professional. 

Chance Hunt – Chance grew up being involved with CACC since his parents were active for most of his 
life. He has volunteered in the Wheatland Festival food concession since his was a teenager, and has 
been instrumental in securing equipment for the kitchen. Chance is employed by Unified Brands, a 
commercial kitchen equipment company, as an outside sales manager. He was appointed to the CACC 
Board in January to fill a vacancy and is running for his first term. 

Phill Hunt – Phill is also a founding member of CACC and has served as a board member for the last 20 
years. He and Annie have led the Breakfast Club at the Wheatland Festival food concession for decades, 
and he has been instrumental in upgrading the kitchen operation. Phill is a retired building contractor. 

Monica King -- Monica is currently serving as interim Secretary until that position is filled. She has been 
a board member for the past three years, and has also volunteered at the Wheatland Festival food 
concession as a crew member. She is a retired public school educator. 

Steve King – Steve is a current board member, having served for three years and also volunteered at the 
Wheatland Festival food concession as a crew member. Steve is a retired business owner and cabinet 
maker. 

Victor McManemy -- Victor is known by many as CACC’s soul and songster. He has served on the CACC 
board for about 20 years, the past 5 as chairperson. He is a Great Lakes songwriter, and retired boat 
builder and carpenter. Victor has been both a crew leader and crew member at the Wheatland Festival 
food concession for more than 30 years. 

Laura Sanderson – Laura has been a member of the CACC board for the past three years. She has been a 
crew member at the Wheatland Festival food concession for ten years, the last three as a crew leader. 
She is also volunteer coordinator for this year’s festival workers. 



Steve Sanderson – Steve has been a member of the CACC board for the past three years. He has been a 
crew member at the Wheatland Festival food concession for close to 30 years, the past three as a crew 
leader. Steve is the owner of S & J Heating and Cooling in the Saginaw area. 

John Witucki – John has been a member of the CACC Board of Directors for more than 20 years, having 
served as Treasurer and Chairperson in past years. He has been a long-time volunteer at the Wheatland 
Festival food concession and is instrumental in setting up the kitchen operation and troubleshooting. He 
is a retired Michigan Human Services case worker. 

Additional nominations can be made from the floor at the meeting. 


